Hemophilia Alliance
) of Orange County

November 3, 2015

Placentia Rotary Club
P.O. Box 1331
Placentia, CA 92870

On behalf of the bleeding disorders community, thank you for your generous donation of $3,500
to Hemophilia Alliance of Orange County (HAOC), in support of our inaugural Shaka Surf Fest
event, which took place on September 20 in Huntington Beach.

With the support of Rotary Placentia, HAOC was able to partner with the Mauli Ola Foundation
to create a unique experience for 20 children affected by bleeding disorders. They each learned
to surf from an expert surfer, in safe conditions. Not only that, Rotary’s generosity allowed us to
provide games and beach activities, flying disc give-aways, iunch, and T-shirts for these
children, their parents and siblings.

Your partnership is very important to us. With your support, we are better able to provide
services to the community that allow for fun, safe activities for these children, while also
providing a day for families to get together and provide one another with emotional support and
guidance.

Thank you again so much for your generosity, and we hope that we can count on your
support of this exciting event again next year!
Sincerely,

Michele Warner

Executive Director, Hemophilia Alliance of Orange County
(714) 699-9567 / MWarner@HAOC.org
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